
Memo
 
Date:    April 24, 2023
 To:    PA Auxiliary Brothers & Sisters
 
 
May we continue sending prayers of healing and comfort to our 
dear sister and friend Debbie Smith, wife of Past Department Commander Nate Smith.
 
Debbie underwent surgery and is presently in stable condition and improving each day.
 
Cards of inspiration, best wishes and love can be sent to her with messages of 
encouragement and strength at:
     
                  Mrs. Debbie Smith
                  1149 Fairmont Street
                  Whitehall, PA 18052
 
Continued prayers for Debbie, Nate and their family are
most appreciated at this time.

